
Kathi Moore brought a strong sense of organization to the Town Office. You could count on her to be in

the office as listed. That was a big sigh of relief from the period when David was our Clerk. I fully

understand that. But Kathi felt she had a sense of entitlement which ultimately led to her dismissal.

During the Board of Selectpersons’ meeting on April 19, 2023 the Board evaluated her performance. It

was public at Kathi’s request. This is in the June/July 2023 Newsletter. I detailed five areas where Kathi

needed to improve. This was her warning back in April. Kathi ignored this and did as she pleased.

When the Selectboard signed the Disbursement Warrant on July 19, 2023 Diana and I didn’t realize that

Kathi put on the Warrant a payment of $2,000 to her attorney. She put her personal contract in the

envelope with the invoices as if it was a contract between the Town and her attorney. It was not.

At the August 23rd meeting I asked Kathi if she was going to return the $2,000 to the Town. She said we

signed the warrant and that she didn’t have to. I’m sure that she would have promptly asked for the

money to be returned from the attorney if she wasn’t personally benefiting from the Selectpersons’

mistake. Her attorney, Gregg Frame, should have seen that his acceptance of the money was a clear

conflict of interest.


